MOUNT LITERA ZEE SCHOOL - GOA

CIRCULAR NO: 62/2024 -2025 Date: 04.09.2024

Dear Parents,
Greetings from Mount Litera Zee School, Goa.
This is to assure you that your child’s safety is our prime duty. The changes made

regarding the traffic norms last week was discussed during AGBM on 13/07/2024. This
is not done to cause any inconvenience but for safety measures. Please note all the
parents who pick and drop their wards should follow proper discipline and decorum.
Do not abuse or ill-treat the guards who are on duty because they are only doing their

duty. We have worked out a solution for the same.

Parents to drop the students before 7:45a.m after crossing the entry gate and

turn the car from gate 4. Do not turn your car in front of the gate 1, 2 or 3.
Parents to pick up their ward in the afternoon at 2:10 p.m. Please do not be late

as we will start bus announcement at 2:10p.m.
3. A humble request do not park your car in front of the entry gate.

Looking forward for your co-operation and support with the MLZS staff for the smooth

Principal

functioning of an organization.




